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Company Announcement: China Tariffs
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ICWUSA.com, Inc. (ICW) is pleased to announce that being a “Made in the USA” company, the prices 
of our mounts will not be increasing as a result of the recent China tariffs. ICW is proud to be the 
only healthcare mounting solution company to manufacture its mounting solutions in the USA.

For more information about ICW products and solutions, please call ICW at 1-800-558-4435 or email 
sales@icwusa.com.
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